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If you are uninsured and need help paying for the services provided by our providers, we have a dedicated team to help you obtain funding for these services. 

The first step is to file for assistance from Medicaid. You can file for Medicaid either online or in person at the Department of Children and Family Services. If you are approved for Medicaid coverage, then we will bill all of your services to them. If you are denied coverage, our team will start working on other options for coverage. 

Patients residing in Duval County have access to funding by the Division of Blind Services. In order to be approved for coverage, you must have a Medicaid denial letter and have completed the 6 week employment course that they provide. Patients need to call and speak with a counselor at the Division of Blind Services to see if they might qualify for assistance. If you qualify for funding and complete the necessary requirements, our team will work with the counselors at the Division of Blind Services to get your services covered. 

The North Florida Lions Club offers assistance to patients in Baker, Clay, Columbia, Duval, Nassau, Putnam, and St. Johns County. This organization requires that the patient file for Medicaid before requesting their assistance. However, if the patient needs treatment same day, they will cover one or two patients but will still require the patient to file for Medicaid. Our team will handle contacting the organization to arrange for assistance with your office visits and surgery, if necessary.

Patients residing in Clay and Duval County can apply for assistance from We Care. They require proof of residency in the form of a current bill with your address on it and a valid Florida I.D. Once you contact them and get approved for coverage, our team will handle the rest!

Vision is Priceless is another option for payment assistance; however, this organization only covers office services and will not cover surgery costs if needed. 

As you can see, there are many options to help you get assistance for your vision needs. Our dedicated team will help you get assistance from the organization that best matches your individual needs. 



PLEASE NOTE: Some of the above organizations do not cover the entire cost of your surgery (facility charge, physician charge, and anesthesia). You might need to contact the surgery center/hospital in order to obtain funding for part of your surgery. 


As always, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 904-527-3577 to speak with a member of our team to answer any questions you may have about this process. 


At Southeastern Retina Specialists, Your Vision is Our Mission!
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